
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :     Monday      Mass          5pm      (Convent) 

      Tues      Mass          9.30am  School Mass &  Funeral Mass 2pm  

      Wed       Mass          9.30am      

      Thurs            Mass        9.30am   &  1.30pm (Fernhill Mercy) 

      Fri       Comm Service  9.30am    

      Sat  am             No  Mass /  No Comm Service   

FUNERAL  MASS  for Frank Simm on Tuesday at 2pm  

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :   6pm    Heather McGrath,  Volunteers needed 

     9am    M  Philips, M McCartney, G Griffiths, C Battista 

    11am   C  Hill,  B Bracchi,   T McKenna,  N Camera 

Next Week  :    6pm   S  Bartl,  Z  Burgess,  Volunteers needed 

     9am    J  Grimmer,  A  Stubbs,  Vicki  Langdon,  M & P Morris 

    11am   C  O’Reilly,  L  James,  K  Allen,  A  Mandarino 

READERS :     

This  Week   :     6pm   H  Rolfe  &  F  Meade           9am     J  Grimmer &  P  Commins 

      11am      J  Valente  &  C  Ellingworth 

Next  Week  :      6pm   J  Sexton  &  T  Connors      9am     A  Meadows  &  J  Smith 

      11am     J  Lamb  &  M  Wright 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
3rd  April  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

4th  SUNDAY   IN   LENT 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :     1st  Reading …….Prophet Ezekiel   37:12-14 

YR A               2nd    Reading…..St Paul to Romans   8:8-11 

                Gospel  …………. John                           11:1-45 



LENT :  We have sheets to help mark Lent for use at home.  Each week there is 

a Reflection Sheet plus Scripture passage for each day of the week and a simple 
guide how to pray over the Scriptures. 

The LENTEN REFLECTION…..on the Internet….the Australian Bishops provide this 
exploration of the Scriptures throughout Lent.  You can find it on 
www.thereflection.vividas.com.  You can also go to it through the Parish Website. 

SINGING  PRACTICE  :   The next practice is on WEDNESDAY April 13th at 

7.30pm in the Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SHARE  THE  DREAM   

is coming to Melbourne in 2011.    From April 15-17 Xavier College Kew, will 

be the venue for the 3rd National Catholic Family Gathering.  

Featuring internationally recognized guest speakers, 36 practical workshops and 
a full children‟s program, Share the Dream aims to encourage families in the 
challenging yet  critical role they play in building a firm foundation for society.  

To find out more, or register on-line, visit www.sharethedream.org.au or  tel  
9287 5579.     More  info on Notice Board 

WORKING  BEE :    

Is needed to clean the Church for Easter and will be on  
Thursday April 14th at 2pm.   
Volunteers are required to help with this extra cleaning for  
a couple of hours.   Thank you. 

„CUPPAS’  TODAY after 9am & 11am 
MASSES : 

Today  chance to have tea/coffee and 
catchup.      All warmly welcome! 

UPDATE  FOR  SPECIAL  MINISTERS :   

       There will be a short session for all  Special 
Ministers who would like to clarify any aspect of 
their ministry and for any new ministers.   

This will be after each Mass next Saturday April 
9th and Sunday April 10th. 

VOLUNTEERS  for  MINISTRIES for Palm  

Sunday  &  Easter   Liturgies :   Lists are on Notice Board in foyer.  

Please put your name on lists where you can help and  save us making many 
phone calls.   Very much appreciated.   Thank you. 

EMAIL  ADDRESSES : 
There are 2 clipboards in 
the foyer for anyone who 
would like to give the parish 
their email  addresses.  
These could be very useful 
in communication of infor-
mation. 

http://www.sharethedream.org.au/


THANKS from Sr Anila 

“I want to thank you all for 
celebrating, (last Saturday) in 
person and in prayer with me, 
my perpetual profession as a 
Sister of Mercy.   

It was a beautiful day for me.  
I am touched by your joyful 
response. 

I continue to pray for and with 
you.”    Sr Anila Isaac 

REMEXIO RAFFLE:  

This year, the raffle for 
education in Remexio will 
take a slightly different for-
mat, with a number of 
prizes being offered, and 
winners being invited to 
choose their prize.   

If any members of the parish or school com-
munities would like to offer goods or services 
for the raffle, they would be gratefully        
received and the donors acknowledged on the 
tickets.   

The raffle will be drawn at the Parish Dinner on 1st 
July, with the proceeds being used for teacher sala-
ries in our twin parish of Remexio, East Timor.   

If you are able to assist with a prize, please leave 
your name and contact details at the parish office by 
8th April, and a member of the Social Justice Group 
will contact you.      
Thank you for your on-going support 
Social Justice Group 

FEAST  OF  THE  SACRED 
HEART  DINNER on JULY 
1st: 
Parish dinner will be held on 
Friday July 1st......please 
keep this date free! 
Great night is always had by 
all and all parishioners are 
invited to attend.....this year 
held in the new School Hall. 
School parents.....get the 
babysitters lined up for this 
great event. Make up  table 
of 10 or join in another. 
More info to follow...... 

NEW  MONEY  COUNTERS : 

We need another 5 or 6 volunteers to help with 
counting the money on Sunday mornings. 
Please hand names in to Fr Frank or the Parish 
Office. 

PARISH  DINNER  CHOIR practice is on    

Sunday 1st May @ 4pm at Bernadette and Anthony 
O'Neill's home, 43 Sandringham Rd. 

    ALL very welcome to join this wonderful fun effort 
to put together a few songs to sing at the Parish 
Dinner.    New faces most welcome!   Lots of fun!       
Please come along!    Enquiries Peta 95983315 
 

FINANCE  COMMITTEE : 
Meeting  TUESDAY, April 12th at 
7.30pm in New Meeting Room. 

PARISH CARD  PARTY  :  This Wednesday 

6th April  in the  Parish Lounge.  Basket Lunch $8.  
Come along & join in! Enq to Deidre 9521 9561  

LEADERSHIP  GROUP ;  
Meeting  MONDAY April 11th at 
7.30pm in New Meeting Room. 

SANDRINGHAM MOBILE 
BLOOD DONOR VISIT : 
Friday 8 & 15 April.  See notice 
on board in foyer. 



THE  SICK  :    Maureen Maginness,   Paul Lawson,  Denis Sime,    Tim Wilson,     

Warren Gleeson,    Kathleen  Phillips,    Louise Davis,     Bryan Dowd,     Carl  

Perry,      Carmel Inguanti,     Sara Healey,   Joan Corfee,   Teresa Curtin,  Anne   

Thornton,    Nancy Camera,  Trevor Holden 

 RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Frank Simm,  Paddy Favier, Cyril Murray, Gavin 

Chatwood 

ANNIVERSARIES :   Delys Cripps,  Joe Savage, Lino Zanatta, Wayne Casson  

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:    Team 3:    D   Pain,  L   Connors,   P  Arbon,  B   Dickinson, G Thomas 

NEXT WEEK:  Team 4:   P  Thorp,   R Clark,    M  Love,    J  McCartney 

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

      2 /4        Jan  Iskander  &  Melissa  Hillman   No flowers during Lent 

       9 /4       Monica Buxton  &  Wendy Ashcroft      “     
    

CHURCH   TEA/ COFFEE   TEAM:    

    3 /4    9am      Gay  Monahan  &  Monique  Bruce 

                  11am      Maureen Mutimer  &  Kristin Allen 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

BAPTISMS   THIS    SUNDAY 

  AMELIA  GRACE  BARRAS 

 daughter of Christopher & Heidi 

        STELLA  OLIVIA  CONNORS 

  EMILY  GRACE  CONNORS 

 daughters of  Mark  &  Elizabeth 


